
Lockport  Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week #17 December 2-6, 2024 
 
Manners 

 
INTRODUCING: 13 & 14 

 
STAR STUDENT: Niam 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
 
We have really been 
working hard on our 
manners this school 
year.  This week we 
are going to continue 
to learn how to be 
mannerly .  We will 
role play giving and 
receiving gifts, table 
manners, toileting 
manners and proper 
handwashing.  We will 
learn about the yucky 
Goops and the nasty 
Thingamajigs.  
 
Daily review, singing, 
routine and library 
time will also be done 
this week. 

CONCEPT: 
 
The numbers 13 & 14 
will be added to the 
concept shelf jobs this 
week.  We are doing a 
great job counting all 
the way to 100.  The 
children love to do 
their calendar count 
downs to special days 
each week.  We have 
also been working on 
reading the days of the 
week.  They are doing 
such a good job at this! 
 
We are going to do a 
germ experiment with 
the children to show 
them how germs do 
not like soap. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
 
The children will be 
working on printing 
the numbers13 and 14.  
We will also do some 
readiness papers with 
these numbers.  We 
will work on proper 
printing skills by 
writing our first 
names.  We will soon 
move onto our last 
names. 
 
Our little artists will 
be using different 
supplies to start 
creating Christmas 
decorations.  

LOOKING AHEAD: 
 
Holiday Celebration is 
on Dec. 10 at 9:15. 
Only 2 guests per child. 
 
Christmas Spirit week 
is December 16—20.   
 
Don’t forget the $7 
grab bag fee for 
Santa’s gift. 
 
Christmas Party is on 
Thursday, December 
19 for the children 
only. 
 
We are closed on 
Wednesday, 12/25, for 
Christmas Day. 
 
We are closed on 
Wednesday, 1/1 for 
New Year’s Day. 
 
Day care only 
December 23—31. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Welcome December! 
 

Miss Ruth and Miss Love 


